
  
   

 

1 February 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

TRUE ADVENTURE PRACTICE EXPEDITION – TRAINING WEEKEND, CHICHESTER 

FRIDAY 10 March – Sunday 12 March 2017 

As a compulsory preparation to the Cambodia trip, a training and teambuilding weekend will be 
taking place based at East Dean Village Hall in Chichester from the 10 March – 12 March. The 
weekend is designed to challenge the students in a range of competitive but fun activities that will 
help develop their practical skills.  Activities will include team games, camping, walking, cooking 
and basic first aid training. 

Please refer to your kit list from True Adventure with regards to what your son will be required to 
bring and for further general information about this weekend.  We will leave school promptly on 
Friday after lessons so your son does not need to wear school uniform on Friday 10 March.  We 
should be leaving Chichester at midday on the Sunday and so expect to be back in Salisbury by 
2.00pm on Sunday afternoon. 

The cost of this weekend is included in the cost of the overall trip; we will however require a 
payment of £15.00 to cover the cost of the fuel as students will be travelling in the school 
minibuses.  

Deadline for payment: 10 February 2017 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online:  Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of 
any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with them on this trip.  
Please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you need to update your son’s 
information. 

Yours sincerely 

Natalie Steer 
Head of RE 
 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk

